
  

PRESS RELEASE 
For Release:  12:00 AM, December 16, 2011 

Funeral for Baby found in Waterford to be Held on Tuesday December 20, 2011 

Waterford, CA – The funeral for the baby found in Waterford, CA on December 1st, 2011 is set for 
11:30 AM on Tuesday December 20, 2011 at the Ceres Memorial Park located at 1801 E. Whitmore 
Ave in Ceres, CA. Sheriff Adam Christianson would like to thank Ceres Memorial Park, Eaton’s 
Family Funeral, Franklin and Downs and those members of the community who made donations to 
help with the services in this tragic incident.  
  
Detectives continue to work on the investigation, but have few tips to work on and seek help from the 
community.  
  
Anyone with information about this case can contact Detective Jon McQueary at (209) 525-7099. 
Callers can also leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636.  Tipsters can 
also e-mail tips at http://www.modestopolice.com/CrimeStoppers, or text them to CRIMES (274637) 
by typing "Tip704" plus the message and be eligible for a cash reward. 
  
For information regarding this press release please contact: 
Sgt. Anthony Bejaran 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department  
(209) 567-4425 
news@stanislaussheriff.com    
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Register to get free e-mail alerts and text messages directly from the SCSD via Nixle. 
Get detailed up-to-date e-mail and text messages specific to your community from the Stanislaus 
County Sheriff’s Department by registering for “Nixle Alerts” at: 
https://local.nixle.com/register 
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